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November 1, 2013

Fred C. Arfman, P.E.

Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.

128 Monroe Street N.E.

Albuquerque, New Mexico  87108
Re:
New Day Expansion – 2820 Ridgecrest S.E.



M18/D014
Request for Permanent C.O. – Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 02-07-2013

Certification dated: 10-29-13

Dear Mr. Arfman, 
Based upon the information provided in your Certification received 10-30-2013, supplemented by the As-Built Pond Volume calculations you submitted today, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.  

If you have questions, please email me at grolson@cabq.gov or phone 505-924-3994.  
Sincerely,

Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Development and Building Services

Orig:
Drainage file   M18 / D014
c.pdf
Addressee via Email  FredA@iacivil.com   
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Katrina Sigala,  Planning - CO Clerk

Francis Connor, Building Services
	Richard J. Berry, Mayor
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